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Greetings. 
 
As you know, the Government is taking steps to limit the number of people 
gathering together to help curb the spread of the Corona Virus, or COVID-
19.  Last night, the Brothers Without Borders Directors met together to discuss 
the organizations response to the virus, as well as how to proceed with our 
upcoming events.   
 
First and foremost, scripture calls us to be people of truth and obedience, and 
with the restrictions on large group gatherings placed by New York State, the 
difficult call was made to reschedule the Banquet until September 11, 
2020.  All tickets that have been sold will be honored, as well as donated baskets 
placed for auction on that night.  If you would like a refund in lieu of keeping your 
admission ticket for the rescheduled date of September 11, 2020, please email 
info@brotherswithoutborders.org.  We will be updating our website and posting 
information on our Social Media pages. 
 
  Brothers Without Borders will also be cancelling all international travel until April 
6, 2020, and will re-evaluate earlier if we hear that it is safe for travel.  We 
understand that some may feel differently about the virus, but as stated earlier, 
we are called to be people of obedience of the authorities over us, and are doing 
this in response to what has been asked of us by the State of New York.   
 
All of our international partners in Honduras and the Dominican Republic have 
been in touch with us, and we are of course praying for them, and assisting them 
in any ways that we can.  For our partners in the United States, and for all First 
Responders on the front lines, we’re here for you, and always lifting you up in 
prayer. 
 
  If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Brandon Vizzi, 
Executive Director of Brothers Without Borders, at 
bvizzi@brotherswithoutborders.org.  Thank you for your understanding during 
this time, and we look forward to continuing to serve First Responders all over 
the world, even in the midst of COVID-19. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Brandon Vizzi 
Executive Director/Co-Founder 


